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Christopher A. Callihan, City Attorney 
 
 

September 28, 2021 

 

Re: City of Salinas, California; Evidence of Self-Insurance 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with information regarding the City of Salinas self-insured 

program. 

 

The City of Salinas is a public agency and does not maintain traditional, privately placed insurance 

for its first $1,000,000 of liability exposure, rather the City is permissibly self-insured under state 

statute, namely California Government Code Section 990.  

 

Moreover, by this letter I hereby confirm that the City of Salinas is lawfully self-insured for purposes 

of general liability, automobile liability, and workers’ compensation related to City sanctioned 

activities and use of premises. The City maintains excess insurance coverage over its lawful self-

insured retentions and those excess policies renew July 1st of each year.  

 

If you need additional information, please call me at: (831) 758-7065. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

  Rhonda Combs 

Assistant City Attorney 
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